
We are excited to announce that one of our

May 2021 volunteer trainees has recently

completed all the requirements to receive

certification in Basic Mediation!

Early Settlement Mediation is excited to

welcome 

to our certified mediator team!  
Dr. Kevin Henson 
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Comanche County Special Judge Grant Sheperd presents

Dr. Kevin Henson with his Basic Mediation Certificate on

8/30/2021.



Tell us about you! 

During our annual file cabinet "cleaning," staff

discovered that some of our volunteer files are

missing information.  Please check your email

inbox to see if staff has contacted you, to gain the

needed information.  

Upcoming events:

9/3/21 & 9/6/2021 -Office

Closed in observance

of Labor Day. 
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needed
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Comanche County
Judge Sends

Encouragement
The Honorable Judge Sheperd

Comanche County Special Judge Grant Sheperd

wanted me to pass along his encouraging words. 

 He expressed to me that our team does a "great

job," settling most of the cases he sends our way.  

Way to go Team!  I always love to hear from

others that they think you are as amazing as I do!  

Office Coordinator
Position Vacant
We need office staff!

Our office coordinator position is currently vacant. 

This part-time (approx. 20 hours per week)

position assists in coordinating mediations and

helping to ensure our office is operating at it's

best! 

Applications for this part-time job can be found

here.  

https://jobs.silkroad.com/Cameron/Careers/jobs/1285
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Thank you Cameron University

Cameron University serves as the sponsor for the ESM- Southwest Program,

allowing us to call the Lawton, OK campus "home."  Cameron University goes

above and beyond to provide ESM with all that we need to have a successful

program. 

As a small gesture of our thankfulness, Phil Johnson-State Director of

Alternative Dispute Resolution Program, made a trip to present Jamie Smith,

Director of Human Resources, and University President, Dr. John McArthur with a

plaque of appreciation. 

Jamie Smith- Director of Human Resources, Dr. John McArthur, University President, 

Phil Johnson-State Director of ADR, & Sarah Head-director of ESM-SW Program

Cameron University excels as 

ESM -Southwest Program Sponsor


